Measuring Up:
Is NOAA Meeting Surveyors’ Needs?

The National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA), National
Geodetic Survey (NGS), has developed a new performance metric to evaluate
how well it is enabling counties with accurate positioning capacity to the
centimeter level relative to the National Spatial Reference System (NSRS). One
of the key components of this effort is to develop points of contact for geospatial
issues in each county throughout the United States. We are looking for County
Surveyors, GIS Professionals and others who can speak for the needs of
individual Counties to fill out a brief web-based County Scorecard.
Developed over the past two years in partnership with National Association of
County Surveyors (NACS), the County Scorecard gauges local use of NOAA
positioning tools/services and customer satisfaction. It contains 23 questions
specifically focusing on infrastructure, NGS models and tools, NGS capacity
building and outreach, and customer satisfaction.

We Want
YOU
to help us
improve our
positioning
products and
services!

For More Information:

Give us your contact information at the
National Geodetic Survey (NGS) ACSM Booth

or

Contact us by phone or email:

Brett Howe
NGS Headquarters Staff
(301) 713-3197 x115
Brett.Howe@noaa.gov

Further details concerning NOAA'’s positioning products and services can be found on
NOAA'’s NGS website at www.ngs.noaa.gov .




